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Message:

Carnegie Mellon University (CMU) was directed to coordinate frequencies with the Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) for 5100-5250 MHz.  CMU had requested an experimental license to operate on
5100-5800 MHz.  It has amended the application to eliminate the FAA spectrum and now seeks to
operate on 5250-5800 MHz.
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